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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We thank you again for all your support 

 

The Reception Team 

As the weather can be changeable please ensure your child brings a coat to school  

each day.  As summer arrives your child will need a named sunhat and sun cream  

should be applied before school.   Some sun cream can last for 8 hours, which is  

preferable.  Should you need to send in sun cream for your child, you must  

complete a form (please ask a member of staff) and be mindful that your child will  

be encouraged to apply the sun cream by him/herself.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Farm Visit 

On Monday 5th July we have a mobile farm 

visiting.  More information will be available 

nearer the time. 

Water Bottles 

Please remember to bring in a named water 

bottle every day.  We encourage the children 

to drink regularly, especially in the warmer 

weather. 

 

 

This term we plant and spend time tending to our gardens.   We have a  

vegetable garden and a sensory garden.  If you have any cuttings or  

duplicate plants, especially colourful, or stronger smelling plants, we  

welcome all donations.  We also require some quality top soil/compost.   

 

Please make sure that all items are named, we have noticed that some name tags have now washed 

off and it is impossible for us to match up unnamed garments with the right child! 

 

   Our school uniform requires girls to wear only stud earrings.    

                      Strictly no hooped earrings and girls should have their hair tied back.   

 

We hope you have had a good break without the stress of home-learning.  We were delighted to 

welcome the children back after the lockdown and it is a credit to you that the children have again 

settled quickly into this term.   

 

We are pleased with how children have progressed in phonics during  

lockdown and thank you for all your support.   We attach some ideas 

to support children in their learning of numbers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


